
Game On! Math Night

E.A. White Elementary is excited to announce "Game On! Math Night," a special event designed to engage
students and their families in fun and educational math activities. This event will take place on Thursday,
February 27, from 4:30 to 5:30 p.m. and is open to all UPK-5th grade students and their families.

"Game On! Math Night" aims to foster a love for math through interactive games and activities that make
learning enjoyable for everyone. Students must be accompanied by their parents to ensure a collaborative and
supportive environment.

Families are asked to enter the school through the Lion Entrance, located by the Kindergarten playground. We
look forward to seeing our young lions and their families come together for an evening of math fun and learning!

Printed on Thursday, March 20, 2025 - 23:08. For the latest version of this content please visit
https://whitees.dodea.edu/print/pdf/node/22761.


